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Ashley Quick

From: Ashley Quick on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Thursday, July 14, 2016 10:35 AM
To: 'Lisa Rufo'
Subject: RE: Rate hike

Good morning Ms. Rufo,  
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160021‐EI and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Ashley Quick 
Commission Deputy Clerk I  
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
(850) 413‐6393 
 
 
From: Lisa Rufo [mailto:lisa.rufo@gmail.com]  
Sent: Thursday, July 14, 2016 10:07 AM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: Rate hike 
 
Hello,I was just reading about the rate hike FPL wants to put on it's customers.  I fail to understand how a 
public utility is beholden to their share holders more than it is to its customers? Energy use is like water and we 
all need it to survive. I do not mind paying a higher rate if FPL was upgrading infrastructure and moving into 
new technologies like solar, wind and nonpolluting methods of energy  etc. To raise rates to line the pockets of 
shareholders is wrong.  I also think FPL should disclose where they contribute money for political purposes and 
I hope it was not out of our pockets!  I think the people have had enough of corporate greed and FPL needs to 
listen.Please get to work on giving us state of the art energy. 
 
Lisa Rufo 
Sarasota Florida   

FPSC Commission Clerk
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